Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Matt Farris [matt.farris@innovex.net]

Sent: Monday, May 04, 2015 10:39 AM

To: r.mar@surewest.net

Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Rescheduled work for 14336 Washington San Leandro
Hi Rick,

Hope all is well. It appears we have cleared the last hurdle with the state and can proceed with the excavation work at
14336 Washington in San Leandro. | am contacting all involved parties and will keep you posted on when we will have a
start date for the work. Right now we are looking at a possible late May start date. The work scope has not changed,
however if it does | will let you know per your request. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Matt

Matthew Farris P.G./QSD
Senior Project Geologist

INNOVEX Environmental Management
3900 Lennane Drive, Suite 130
Sacramento,CA 95834

Office (916) 760-7579

Cell (925) 808-9290



